
   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of the Bathford Players who are putting 
on ‘1001 Arabian Nights’ over half term, Emma 
Jackson has asked if parents have any skeleton 
costumes they might borrow.  She will need to 
paint them with UV paint but, as Emma argues, 

that could be seen as a bonus. They are looking for 
three to fit children 120-125cm, two for children 
about 140cm, one for a child about 145cm and 
then two for children at 150cm.  If even one is 

volunteered, that would be a great help. 

Public Consultations on school joining the Bath and 
Wells MAT on April 1, 2018 will take place next 

week at 2pm and 6pm on Wednesday, 31st January 
in the school hall.  All stakeholders, especially 

parents, are encouraged to attend.  Representatives 
from Bath and Wells Diocese and Bath and North 
East Somerset Council will be attending to answer 

any questions people may have. 

We would like to remind parents that we have a 
number of children in school with nut allergies 
and would ask that packed lunches be nut free. 

 

Well done to Year 5 for their brilliant Family Assembly 
about Ancient Greece.  The play they acted out about 
Daedelus and Icarus was terrific and they played their 
parts with great gusto and humour. It was lovely to 

hear their wonderful descriptions from their mythical 
story writing and their art work and information about 
the Greek gods and goddesses reflected their depth of 

interest and learning from this fascinating topic. 
 

Tom Smart, Year 3 Annabella’s dad, will be taking 
on the Jurassic Challenge at the end of March, 

which is a coastal run of 3 marathons in 3 days to 
fundraise for the new sound system in the hall.  To 

donate to Tom’s efforts, click on the link. 
 

Doodlemaths Stars: First place this week is Year 6 
Tallulah, in second place is Year 2 Sophia B and in 

third place is Year 2 Jack B.  Tom Minor had a great 
trip to Nigeria and we can’t wait to hear about 

everything he did there when he visits on Tuesday. 

Just another food reminder - you are very 
welcome to send in a mid-morning snack for your 
child but it does need to be healthy – not crisps or 
chocolate.  Reception, Year 1 and 2 are all given a 
selection of fruits and vegetables and we would 

encourage Key Stage 2 children to have the same. 

As part of our ongoing efforts to keep children safe, 
the NSPCC visited school on Monday to talk to Key 
Stage 1 and 2 children about the need to ‘Speak Out 
and Stay Safe’.  Years 5 and 6 will be having 

workshops on the same theme next Monday.  

Victoria Ash, mum to Sophia and Immie, has very 
kindly volunteered to run a Beginners Gymnastics 
Club for Years 2 and 3, beginning after half term.  

Letters will be going home today with those children 
who expressed an interest in the club, which has a 

limit of 20 place.  Thank you Victoria!  

A huge thank you to the parents who donated 
money in order for us to be able to buy a new 

Smartboard for Year 4.  Hopefully, the board will be 
in place after half term. Hmm… what will FOBS be 

fund-raising for next?  Any ideas?  

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/t-smartjurassic?utm_id=2&utm_term=BvWQ8g9zJ
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/t-smartjurassic?utm_id=2&utm_term=BvWQ8g9zJ


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Future Dates for Spring Term 2018 
  
Wednesday, 31

st
 January Year 5 Holburne Museum visit 

 Public Consultation meetings 2pm and 6pm 
Thursday, 1

st
 February Reception health screening 

Friday, 2
nd

 February Year 4 Family Assembly 
Tuesday, 6

th
 February Safer Internet Day 

Thursday, 8
th
 February Pancake Cafe 

Friday, 9
th
 February Year 2 Family Assembly 

 Last day of Term 3   
Monday, 19

th
 February Term 4 begins 

Friday, 23
rd

 February  Year 3 Family Assembly 
 Year 3 cake sale 
Monday, 26

th
 February FOBS meeting 7 ς 8pm 

Friday, 2
nd

 March Year 1 Family Assembly 
 Year 3 Roman Baths visit 
Monday, 5

th
 March tŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ ŜǾŜƴƛƴƎ 

Tuesday, 6
th
 March Book Fair arrives 

Friday, 9
th
 March Year R Family Assembly 

Monday, 12
th
 March tŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ ŜǾŜƴƛƴƎ 

Friday, 16
th
 March FOBS Movie Night 

Monday, 19
th
 March  DƻǾŜǊƴƻǊǎΩ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ 

Friday, 23
rd

 March Re-live Easter pm 
 Sport Relief 
 Term 4 ends 

 

FOBS 
1. Well done to Year 4 who raised £91.80 at the last cake sale. 

 
2. The next cake sale will be Year 3 on Friday 23rd Feb. Please note 

that Year 2 cake sale has been moved from 23rd March to the 
13th April.  

 
3. FOBS pancake cafe - Thursday 8th February. 3.15-4.30. Pancakes, 
ǘŜŀǎ ŀƴŘ ŎƻŦŦŜŜǎ ŀƭƭ ϻмΦ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŘǊƛƴƪǎ ŀǊŜ ŦǊŜŜΦ ¢ƘŜ Ŧǳƭƭ ŎƻƴǘŜƴǘ 
of the uniform shop will also be out (including summer dresses!) - 
cardigans and jumpers £2, everything else £1. (Please donate 
clean uniform in good condition to the school office.) There will 
also be a £1 book stall. Parental supervision required at this 
event please. Any pancake topping donations will be gratefully 
received to the IT room from Mon 5th Feb.   

 
3. The next FOBS meeting will be on Monday 26th February 7-8pm. 

Meetings are scheduled for every second Monday of the half 
term, so one meeting per half term.  

 
4. Due to a clash with an event at the church, Movie Night has 

moved to Friday 9th March 3.15-4.45.  
 

5. The Summer fete to be held on Saturday 30th June.   

 

Please ensure any payments made to school 
do not go through our old Lloyd’s bank 

account.  This is going to be closed as part of 
our academisation.  All payments to school 
will need to be made through ParentPay 

(preferably) or by cash or cheque made out to 
school. 

 

Due to ParentPay not starting until the 
beginning of January, invoices for December 
Breakfast and After School Clubs have been 
put on ParentPay as a lump sum.  Parents 

who used this service will see that the 
amount owed has been added to your 

ParentPay account. 
 

https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/causes/bathford-primary/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/bathfordprimary/

